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Due to low enrollment, the OEA-sponsored
Dance-a-Thon has been postponed.

New details will be shared as soon as we can secure a new date.
We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience.

All checks will be returned to students in an envelope by Monday, January 6, 2020.

Thank you for your support! Happy New Year!

This event is sponsored by the Oradell Education Association. All proceeds will benefit an OPS alumnus who is an aspiring educator.

The contents of this flyer are provided solely as a public service. The event or activity described here
is not in any way affiliated with the Oradell Public School, nor is it endorsed by the Oradell Board of Education.



